
 
 
 

 

 
P.U.D. 22-01 Roseberry Park PUD  

A Manufactured Home Park  
and  

C.U.P. 22-10 – Preliminary Plat 
 

**** 
 

The public hearing scheduled for  
July 26, 2022, 

 has been postponed until further notice.  
 

The application has been tabled to a      
time no later than six months from  

July 18, 2022. 
 

**** 
Previous written and emailed comments 
will be included in the record and sent to 

the Board of County Commissioners. 
 

Direct questions & written comments to: 

Cynda Herrick, AICP, CFM 
Planning & Zoning Director 

PO Box 1350 
Cascade, ID  83611 

208-382-7115 (phone) 
cherrick@co.valley.id.us 
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